
 
This message is on behalf of AOC MSD Director Ramsey Radwan and is the 
eighth notice to JIS LINK users and Public Index subscribers about upcoming 
changes involving King County Clerk’s Office and King County District Court 
cases in JIS.  
 
On November 2, 2020, King County District Courts (KCDC) will no longer enter data into 
JIS. King County District Court (KCDC) will be using their new case management 
system, eCourt. This will be a complex implementation beginning with KCDC’s 
integration with AOC’s Enterprise Data Repository.  
 
If you use JIS-Link, or a Public Index subscription to get information about King County 
District Court cases, this implementation will affect you. In order to obtain a statewide 
view of case and person information after November 2nd, JIS-Link and Public Index 
subscribers will need to use King County District Court’s Public Portal: https://kcdc-
efiling.kingcounty.gov/ecourt/  
 
AOC is implementing a modernized version of JIS-Link. This web-based user interface 
will be capable of displaying information from the Judicial Information System and local 
case management systems when they are fully integrated. AOC will provide more 
information about the new JISLink UI in the coming weeks.  
 
Questions regarding the migration project can be submitted to King County District 
Court at:  
kcdcefilinghelp@kingcounty.gov, or to AOC at: JISLinkUpdates@courts.wa.gov.  
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